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Friday 6 March 2020

School Race for Life!

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to announce Sprowston Infant School is taking part in Race for Life to raise 
money for Cancer Research UK! We will be holding a family event on Friday 27th March 
2020 between 2-3pm on the recreation ground. A cake sale will then be held in the 
playground from 3pm onwards. Please bring in cake on the morning of the 27th. 

Children taking part must be accompanied by a family member, who will be responsible for 
them on the recreation ground and during the race. Families will skip, hop, run or walk at 
least 2 laps of the recreation ground at their own pace. If you would like your child to take 
part, you will need to collect them from school at 2pm and take them to the recreation 
ground for the race. If your child is taking part then please send them in sports kit for the 
day. We will run a separate race in the playground on Monday 30th March for those children 
who are unable to take part.

If you wish to take part, please fill in the form below to receive your sponsorship form and 
return to the office by Wednesday 11th March. You can also donate by using our Just Giving 
page at:

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/sprowston-infant

Tesco will also be providing healthy snacks and drinks on the day!

Many Thanks

Race for Life – Friday 27th March 2 – 3pm

I wish for my child _____________________________ to take part in the Race for Life.

I will collect my child at 2pm from the school Office and accompany them to the recreation 
ground.
Name of adult collecting and participating with child ____________________________

Signed___________________________________ 
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